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This meet was attended by twenty two members. The idea of the meet was to descend 

from the No5 level the highest access point and exit at No "0" level without coming out 

to day.  This entailed descending from No5 into the High Force Level West and then on 

through the upper High Force workings and so on down the La Porte Incline.  Some 

members took the 200ft descent off the incline down to No3, from this level a rubble 

slope descends into the old No2 level then into Gunns Incline and so down to Nol.  From 

here members had a choice of taking the ladders down to No 0 or the incline.  The 

members were split into two parties to ease congestion on the numerous pitches; the 

whole day went well except for Guy who went on walkabout for a couple of hours or so. 

 

I would like to thank Messrs Allison, Lings, Witheridge and A.Danson for the effort put 

in over many months of digging to make this trip possible. 

 

Ian Tyler. 
 
 


